
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Here are some important Christmas dates for your calendar. 
 

Nativity – Pre-School Children Only 

This year’s Nativity will be on Saturday 8th December at 10am on site in Ludgvan School Hall.  

Unfortunately, due to our increasing numbers and to comply with the fire regulations of the school hall, 

the nativity will be performed by the Pre-School children only.  The Toddler Room children will have their 

chance to shine at next year’s production.   

Tickets for the nativity will be available from the office from Monday 26th November. These tickets will 

be free of charge but there will be a collection tin on the day for donations towards forest school 

sessions.    

We are able to issue 2 nativity tickets per child. We know that this will be disappointing news for those 

of you who would like more tickets but we hope that you understand and appreciate that we have to 

comply with fire regulations. The nativity will be followed by our Christmas Fayre at Oasis. 
 

 

Christmas Fayre - Everyone Welcome 

Our Christmas Fayre is from 11am to 1pm at Oasis Childcare Centre to which everyone is warmly invited.  

Any donations for the cake stall, raffle prizes, jolly jars, smellies etc would be very much appreciated. 
  
If anyone would be interested in having a table for a stall at the Christmas fayre then please speak to 

Juliette.  
 

 

Christmas Music and Dance Session – Toddler Room Children Only 

We will be holding a Christmas Music and Dance Session at Ludgvan Community Centre on Thursday 13th 

December from 9:30am.  All Toddler Room parents are welcome to join us for a sing along and light 

refreshments (please let the office staff know if you are coming). If your child does not normally attend 

Oasis on this day but you would like to come to the Music and Dance Session, you are very welcome to join 

us at the Community Centre.  
 

 

Christingle Service – Pre-School Children Only 

We will be holding a Christingle service at Ludgvan Church on Thursday 20th December from 9:30am. All 

Pre-School parents are welcome to join us for a cup of tea and a mince pie (please let the office know if 

you are coming).  If your child does not normally attend Oasis on this day but you would like to come to 

the service you are very welcome to join us at the Church. 
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